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Statement: As someone who has been personally impacted by gun violence, I am in 

favor of laws that curb or slow down the access people have to guns. My cousin was 

killed by a gun as he was trying to break up a fight that had started on the street. The 

gun used was illegally bought and used by a minor. Laws that lower the chances of 

access does not hinder the rights of people who legally own and use guns but they 

can increase the safety of the community in general. That should be the goal of all, 

regardless of their position on gun ownership.  

 


